PRESERVATION HOWARD COUNTY

June 20, 2016

My name is Fred Dorsey and I live at 10774 Judy Lane, Columbia. I am President of Preservation Howard County and I am supportive of the reappointment of Elleen Tennor to the Historic Preservation Commission (HPC).

Ms. Tennor has continues to be a very effective member of the Commission having served as a commissioner, Chairperson and Vice Chairperson. She has provided continuity, expertise and a personal background of design that is important to the deliberation and decisions required of the HPC. My assessment of Ms. Tennor's value as a Commissioner is based on having observed the work of the HPC over a seven month period of attending Commission meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Fred Dorsey